
Dear representatives, 

 

  In  looking at the HB 2004 which appears to be an attack on all those in the housing rental 

business.  This legislation, if passed, would prompt many of those in the business of furnishing 

rental housing to sell off their properties and find another business.  There seems to be profiling 

of all landlords as the "bad guys" by those elected into office with little or no concern of the 

ramifications of the trickle down impact of what will take place if this legislation is 

passed.  Please put a stop to HB 2004.  Billy & Bea Griggs Umatilla    

 
 

Sent from my iPad 

 


